
 

WHAT UTWSD IS DOING TO 

STOP ILLEGAL PICK-UPS! 
On behalf of taxi drivers we have contacted the top 15 

hotels where illegal pick-ups take place. We then met with 

various hotels to develop a plan to ensure that hotels do not 

assist TCP’s and Shuttle Buses in stealing YOUR passengers!  

Palomar, Marriot Marquis, Solamar Hotel, Westin 

Gaslamp, and Embassy Suites have all assured us that they 

will or have already stopped this illegal activity from taking 

place at their establishment. 

 THERE IS STILL MORE WORK TO BE DONE! 
We still have other key hotels that are still in violation! Any evidence that you 

have of illegal TCP pick-ups, or of hotel employee’s favoring TCP’s over TAXI’s can 

help! A photo or video or just a description can make the difference when we 

bring our case to City Officials, MTS and even the Media.  

REPORT ALL ILLEGAL TCP’S! 
CALL (619)713-5637 OR EMAIL 

PICTURES OR VIDEO FROM YOUR 

PHONE TO INFO@UTWSD.ORG 
ALL TAXI DRIVERS STAND TOGETHER IN 

SOLIDARITY TO STOP ILLEGAL PICK-UPS NOW! 

 


